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November 2017
Dear Applicant

Thank you for applying for the post of midday meals supervisor at St Boniface School.

St. Boniface is a primary school in the Diocese of Southwark with a strong Catholic ethos.  We have 358 pupils on roll including a nursery class.

The governors of this happy and thriving school are seeking to appoint two members of staff to join our existing friendly team, to start immediately. Duties will include daily supervision of our children during lunchtimes – encouraging them to eat, ensuring they are able to cut up their food, clearing and wiping tables etc.  Duties will also include supervision of the children on the playground.  

The hours are 7 ½  hours per week 12.00 a.m. to 1.30 p.m., Monday to Friday, term time only.  

The closing date for applications is 12 noon on Monday 11th December.  The Governors will shortlist candidates whose application form shows that they meet the person specification criteria.  Interviews will be held on Thursday 14th December.   

We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children, young people and vulnerable adults and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  This appointment is subject to a DBS check.
If you have any queries about this post, please contact Mrs Moss, School Bursar on 020 8672-5874.  

Thank you for your interest in this post.  I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely

S Kerins

Headteacher
